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On March 14 - 16, 2018 California Association of African American Superintendents and Administrators will host a Job Fair during our annual professional development summit at the Sacramento Sheraton Grand Hotel, Sacramento, California.   The job fair is for candidates who are seeking teaching positions and school administrators who are seeking entry level, site-based and central office positions.  CAAASA seeks to advance the efforts of diversity by bringing district human resource representatives together with highly qualified candidates.
As part of our continuing effort to facilitate a more diversified workforce in California schools, we are reaching out to you to:
1. Register and attend the Job Fair and seek potential candidates.

2. Share information about your district with African American administrators and teachers who may have interest in joining your educational team.

3. Meet and interview candidates on site for current and future employment opportunities.

4. Return to your district with a listing of outstanding candidates that your HR Department can pursue as potential employees.  
CAAASA’s Professional Development Summit and Job Fair begins Wednesday March 14th at 8:00 am and ends at 12:00 noon Friday, March 16th. To attend this year’s job fair only the districts must join as a district member with a cost $500. (This does not include conference materials, meals, and other activities. This will require a conference registration fee).  We invite you to visit the website, www.caaasa.org, to learn more about district membership and the job fair.  You may contact Mr. Michael Dennis 310.613.3316 for questions. We look forward to partnering with you.

Sincerely,

___________________________________


______________________________________________
Dr. Ramona Bishop, President

Mr. Dwight Bonds, Executive Director

__________________________________

Dr. Eric Andrew, CAAASA Membership Chair, 

“The California Association of African American Superintendents and Administrators 
(CAAASA), is committed to improving the educational outcomes of African American and 
other underserved student populations in California”
